
 

 

Sophie Blacklock  

 

“I applied for the position of Youth MP as I felt it was a valuable opportunity 
to serve my electorate and give back to a community that I have grown up in. 
I'm interested in understanding and representing the young people of Ōhāriu 
and their interests on a political stage, so I believe this will be a good avenue 
to do so. I've had an interest in politics and humanities since I was young, 
and I am looking forward to using my skills and knowledge to contribute 
productively to Youth Parliament and represent Ōhāriu well.” 

Selecting MP: Greg O'Connor 

Location: Wellington 


